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GENERAL MEETINGS 
 LUNCHEON & EVENING 

 

Monday, September 11, 2023 @ 11:00 AM 
Evening meeting @ 7 PM 

MEETING WITH MEAL COST - $20.00 

MENU 
½ Turkey Sandwich & Vegetable Soup 

California Salad 
Bread and Butter 

Dessert – Carrot Cake 
 

LUNCHEON PROGRAM 
Nancy Lewis Galt, Horse Therapy 

 
RESERVATIONS ARE A MUST 

For reservations please Call, Text or E-Mail  
by 5 PM Thursday, September 7th 

Cancellation deadline: Friday, Sept. 8 @ 10 AM 
Please note whether you’re attending the daytime  

or evening meeting. 
 

Margaret Neighbors      714 772-9345 
mneighbors@prodigy.net 

 
Barry Aerni              714 878-1634 

barryaerni@gmail.com 
 

We are responsible to our caterer for all lunches 
ordered. A reservation made is a reservation paid! 

If you do not cancel in time, you will be asked 
to pay the full cost. 

 
LUNCHEON CHAIRMAN: Pat Ogren 

DECORATIONS: Helenee Cruz 
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The Ebell Club of Anaheim 

EBELLAIRE 
 

 President:  Pat Ogren   Editor: Pam Hilton   September 2023 

QUICK VIEW OF SEPTEMBER EVENTS 
9/11     General Meeting 11 AM 
9/13 Mexican Train 12:30 PM  
9/19 Hand & Foot 12:30 PM 
 
 

9/21 Board Meeting 10 AM 
9/28     Crafts 10 AM 
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The Dean’s Message 
 

The President’s Message 

 

 

Hi!	
	
September	is	sneaking	up	on	us	and	not	so	
stealthily.	It	won’t	be	long	until	we	gather	
together	for	another	year	of	Ebell	fun	and	
fellowship.		
	
Please	consider	supporting	all	of	the	activities	
that	are	planned	and	if	you	have	any	brilliant	
ideas	that	are	just	bouncing	around	in	your	head,	
please	let	us	know	We	are	always	looking	for	new	
projects	and	areas	of	interest.	A	suggestion	box	
will	be	available	at	the	back	of	the	room	to	make	
this	easy.		
	
We	are	starting	this	year	before	our	own	general	
meeting	by	hosting	the	September	Orange	
District	on	Friday,	September	8th.	We	always	
enjoy	the	opportunity	to	show	off	our	beautiful	
clubhouse	to	others.	Hope	to	see	you	there,	and	if	
not,	at	one	of	the	two	Ebell	meetings	on	Monday,	
September	11th.	
	
Welcome	back!	
	
Your	Dean,	
	
Mimi	Peralta	

Ladies,		
	
I	 am	 looking	 forward	 to	 this	 year	 at	 Ebell.	 We	 are	
planning	to	start	a	night	meeting	on	the	same	day	as	our	
day	meeting.	It	will	be	small	but	it	is	a	start	to	welcome	
new	members	who	work	during	the	day.		
	
This	September,	we	are	all	working	to	support	our	local	
food	bank.	Which	is	United	Methodist	Church	food	bank.	
Please	 let	your	neighbors	know.	The	more	we	collect,	
the	more	people	can	be	fed.	Any	non-perishable	goods	
will	be	accepted.		
	
Drop-off	 times	 are	Monday-Friday,	 1-9	p.m.;	 Saturday	
12	Noon-3	p.m.;	Sunday	1-9	p.m.	
	
We	have	a	new	bulletin	board	right	by	the	front	door.	
There	 will	 be	 events	 posted	 for	 us	 and	 other	 clubs.	
Please	take	a	look	at	it	when	you	are	signing	in.		
	
I	hope	this	year	more	of	you	will	join	the	Sections.	We	
have	a	lot	of	fun	and	the	more	the	merrier.	Hand	&	Foot	
(canasta)	is	the	3rd	Monday	of	the	month	at	12:30	p.m.	
Bring	a	lunch	if	you	want	to	eat	it.	Crafts	is	at	10	a.m.	on	
the	4th	Tuesday	of	the	month.	Bring	whatever	you	would	
like	to	work	on,	whether	it’s	painting,	knitting,	crochet	
or	 just	 come	 and	 visit.	 We	 want	 to	 start	 up	 Mexican	
Train	(dominos)	again	and	it	will	be	on	the	2nd	Thursday	
of	the	month	at	12:30	p.m.		
	
Can’t	wait	to	visit	with	all	of	you	in	September.		
	
	
Pat	Ogren,	President		
	
	
	

. 
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2023-2024	EBELL	AT	A	GLANCE	
 

General Luncheon Meetings: 
9/11/23  Nancy Lewis Galt, Horse Therapy 
10/2/23  Jon Claud Pinto, Elvis Impersonator 
11/6/23  Holly Hillman, Belly Dancers 
12/4/23  Anaheim High School Choir 
1/8/24   (2nd Monday!) Jay Munns, Vocalist 
2/5/24   Colleen Fitzpatrick, Forensic Genealogy 
3/4/24   One Voice, The Carter Girls 
4/1/24   Fine Arts Scholarships 
5/6/24   GUEST NIGHT – Herman & Karen Hope 
6/3/24   Installation of New Officers 
 

 

Special Events 
TBD 
 
Special events are being planned, 
including Bingo, Silent Auction, etc. 

 

Please	bring	your	items	for		
the	“Grab	&	Go”	to	the		
September	meeting.	
And,	don’t	forget	our		
book	exchange.	

 

	

Your New President! 
 

 
L-R:	Pam	Hilton,	Recording	Secretary.	

Pat	Ogren,	President	
Potsy	Frank,	Treasurer	

 
 

Welcome to Our Newest 
Members! 

 

Ana M. Varela 
801 W Ken Way 
Anaheim, CA 92805 
714-875-4995 
Varela.1990@yahoo.com 
 

Norma Capitanachi 
21851 Newland Street, Spc 281 
Huntington Beach, CA 92646 
norma@quinceaneramagazine.com 
 
Erica Almanza 
1003 S. Chantilly St. 
Anaheim, CA 92806 
714-618-4023 
Ericadiaz_176@hotmail.com 

 
    

MOTION	APPROVED	
	

July	19,	2023	Board	Meeting:	

MOTION:	Moved	that	we	create	a	loading	ramp	
to	the	club	house	from	the	parking	lot	and	get	a	
permit	to	re-stripe	the	parking	lot.	Seconded	
and	approved.	
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September 9 Sharon Lyle 

September 16 Helenee Cruz 

September 19 Mimi Peralta 

September 21 Barry Aerni 

September 21 Rhea Canero 

September 26 Jan Arakelian 

September 30 Pat Ogren 

 
 

 
JALORA’S PIGGIES! 

 

Please don’t forget to feed Jalora’s Piggies in 
the piggy bank on the luncheon tables! 

Your donation goes towards Christmas gifts for 
deserving children and adults in Anaheim through 
the Family Justice Center. 

This is one of our long-term projects. We need 
your help because we’ve had few donations to 
the Piggies this year.  
 

 

Ebell at the August District 
Meeting 

Maria Solis-Martinez, Mimi Peralta, Judi Deen,  
Pam Hilton, Carol Schott 

 

Support the District Fundraiser 

 

Food Drive! 
 

The Ebell Club of Anaheim is supporting the 
United Methodist Church food bank starting now 

and going through September 30th.  
 

Among the items they can use are:  
beans (pinto, black or red) 

pasta 
peanut butter 

rice 
canned vegetables (corn, green beans, carrots) 

tomato sauce 
canned tomatoes 
spaghetti sauce  

and other non-perishable goods. 
 

You can drop them off at the clubhouse or at the 
United Methodist Church 

Monday-Friday 1-9 PM 
Saturday Noon – 3 PM 

Sunday 1-9 PM 
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SUNDAY 

 
MONDAY 

 
TUESDAY 

 
WEDNESDAY 

 
THURSDAY 

 
FRIDAY 

 
SATURDAY 

27 28 29 30 31 1 2 
  

        
 

 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

  

  
 

 

   
 

 
 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
  

10:00 AM Set-up 
11 AM Meeting 

 

 
 

 
 

12:30 PM 
Mexican Train 
 

  

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
 12:30 PM 

Hand & Foot 
 

  

10:00 AM 
Board Meeting 
 

 
 
 

  

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
 
 

 10 AM 
Crafts! 

 
    

 
 

 

  

 

 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING / October 2, 2023 @ 11AM 

 
The Foster Care Auxiliary of Orange County is a 

proactive group of foster parents, social 
workers and community members dedicated to 
working together to provide high quality care 
to dependent children, foster parent support, 
legislative advocacy and continuing education. 

 

Your generosity is always appreciated.  
 

NOTE: PLEASE USE THE EBELL FORM WHEN 
DONATING so we get the credit! The forms are 

available at the club house. 
 

Mimi Peralta, Chair 

Prayer for the New Club Year 
 

As we gather here in the harbor of your safety, 
we thank you for fellowship and family. We 
ask that you strengthen us, restore us and 

inspire us with your love. Lord, would you fill 
us with your peace so that as we journey 

onwards, we would pour out your love and 
grace to others. We ask that our souls catch the 
wind of your spirit so that we would take your 

promises to all the earth.           
 

Amen 
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Return Mail Address: 
Ebell Club of Anaheim 
P.O. Box 4351, Anaheim, CA 92803  
714-776-1341, ebellclubofanaheim.org 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SECTION HAPPENINGS 
 

We have a variety of sections for all Ebell members to participate in throughout the month. Please plan to 
attend each at least once so you know what you’re missing and then can join in regularly! Our Section 
Schedule is as follows:  

 
2nd Thursday of the Month          Mexican Train @ @ 11 a.m. Next Meeting September 14th   
3rd Monday of the Month          Hand & Foot @ 10:30 p.m.  Next Meeting September 18th    
4th Tuesday of the Month          Crafts @ 10:00 a.m.        Next Meeting September 26th 

 

 

 

 

 
       


